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Dear parent/carer 
 

New Intervention Initiative 

We are pleased to inform you of an exciting new intervention initiative we are 
introducing at Uxbridge High School to support our students' academic progress and 
ensure they achieve their full potential.  

Starting from Monday, 14th October, Uxbridge High School teaching staff will be running 
targeted intervention sessions from 3:00pm to 3:40pm every Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday for all students in Year 11 until their GCSE exams begin in May 2025. 
These sessions are designed to provide additional learning support, consolidate key 
concepts, practice exam-style questions, and offer opportunities for revision in areas 
where students may need further reinforcement. 

The intervention programme will cover a range of subjects and will be tailored to meet 
the individual needs of each student. Our aim is to provide focused support that will 
help students improve their understanding of topics, complete necessary revision, and 
enhance their overall academic performance. 

Attendance at these sessions is highly encouraged, as they will provide significant 
benefit in helping students prepare for their upcoming assessments and exams. The 
Year 11s’ next PPE exams are set to commence the week of Monday, 11th November 
2024. 

Please feel free to contact the school, via email to parents@uhs.org.uk, if you have any 
questions or require further details about the intervention programme. We appreciate 
your continued support and look forward to seeing the positive impact this initiative 
will have on our students' progress. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R Hunt    F Latunji Jones  
Assistant Principal   Head of learning for Year 11 
 


